
    

 

 

 

1st December 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

As Christmas approaches and following the announcement from the Prime Minister at the weekend, we want 

to update you on our plans for events in school. 

Christmas Performances 

At the moment we are going ahead with the planned Christmas performances in EYFS and Key Stage 1. We 

have asked for the wearing of face masks during the performance and in addition to this we would recommend 

that those attending performances take a lateral flow test prior to coming into school.  

KS1 Performances with an audience: Tuesday 7th December 

EYFS Performances with an audience: Wednesday 8th December 

Recording: Monday 13th December 

 

Cinderella - Panto live! Funded by PTFA                       

We are pleased to announce that children will be watching Cinderella – an online, live panto this year. 

Performances are Tuesday 14th – Thursday 16th. Class teachers will inform you of the date your child’s class 

will watch the performance.  

As well as funding the purchase of the live panto, PTFA are also generously providing some sweets/treats 

for the children to enjoy in class. THANK YOU PTFA!              

Christmas Party Days 

As well as the live panto, children will also enjoy their Christmas party day. They can come to school in their 

party clothes and will take part in a variety of activities during the day that could include dancing, party games, 

a Christmas DVD, a quiz and different crafts. Children can also bring a party treat in for themselves too.  

Letters will be following shortly. 

Christmas Jumper Day Friday 10th December 

Children can wear a festive jumper for the day. 

Christmas Dinner Thursday 9th December 

We appreciate Christmas is a really important time of the year for everyone and we will do our very best to 

go ahead with all our plans. They will of course be subject to change if COVID numbers were to continue to 

rise or if we have to put control measures in place in the event of an outbreak. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Price and the Berry Hill Team 

 

 


